
 

Brent Council 
Brent Civic Centre 
Engineers Way 
Wembley 
HA9 0FJ

Tel  : 020 8937 5446

EMail  :   xxxxxx.xxxxxxxxxx@xxxxx.xxx.xx
Web  :    www.brent.gov.uk

 

21 September 2018 
 

Ref: 10440996 

 
 
Dear Ms Peterson
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000
 
Thank you for your FOI request. I apologise for the delay in responding.

Please find a list below of the correspondence received or sent by Members of Brent’s Cabinet 
between 8 March 2018 and 8 August 2018.

Where ‘none’ is provided as the response, that Cabinet Member has confirmed that they hold no 
emails which relate to your request.

 

Cabinet Member Portfolio

All correspondence (including emails) sent 
by members of the Cabinet, between 8 
March 2018 and 8 August 2018, which refer 
to the issue of “anti-Semitism”.

 

Agha, Councillor Amer

 

Cabinet Member for Schools, 
Employment and Skills (Cabinet 
Member since Monday 14 May 2018)

None

 

Butt, Councillor 
Muhammed

 

Leader of the Council

1.     Email from LGA labour Group – 11 
September 2018

2.     Email from London Councils (morning 
media summary) – 10 September 2018

3.     Email from Mehboob Khan (London 
Councils) – 03 September 2018

4.     Email from Mehboob Khan (London 
Councils) – 29 August 2018

5.     Email from LGIU – 26 July 2018
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Farah, Councillor Harbi

 

Cabinet Member for Adult Social 
Care

 

None

 

 

Hirani, Councillor Krupesh

 

Cabinet Member for Public Health, 
Culture & Leisure

 

None

 

 

McLennan, Councillor 
Margaret

 

Deputy Leader of the Council

 

None

 

Miller, Councillor Tom

 

Cabinet Member for Community 
Safety

(Cabinet Member to May 3 and then 
from 25 June 2018)

1.     Email from Karin Ulukut Barrett (10 April 
2018).

2.     Email from Board of Deputies of British 
Jews – 26 July 2018.

3.     Email exchange between Daniel Elton 
(Government Affairs Officer, The Board of 
Deputies of British Jews) – 26 July, 27 July, 16 
August, 20 August, 23 August, 24 August, 28 
August 2018).  

Patel, Councillor Mili

 

Cabinet Member for Children's 
Safeguarding, Early Help and Social 
Care

 

1.     Invitation from Gillian Merron (The Board 
of Deputies of British Jews) – 13 September 
2018.

 

Sheth, Councillor Krupa

 

Cabinet Member for Environment 
(Cabinet Member since Monday 14 
May 2018)

 

None

 

 

Southwood, Councillor 
Eleanor

 

Cabinet Member for Housing & 
Welfare Reform

 

None

 

Tatler, Councillor Shama

 

Cabinet Member for Regeneration, 
Highways & Planning

 

 

None

 

  



If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal 
review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date of receipt of the 
response to your original letter and should be addressed to:

 

Brent Civic Centre 
Engineers Way 
Wembley HA9 0FJ 
xxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxx.xxxxx.xxx.xx 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply directly to 
the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: 
The Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF. 
Phone: 0303 123 1113 
Website: www.ico.gov.uk
 
I will now close your request as of this date.
 
 
Yours faithfully 

  
Thomas Cattermole
Head of Executive and Member Services


